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I apologize for the delay in scanning. I am hoping to scan this week. 
  
Thank you, 
  
  
Vanessa Fields  
Environmental Specialist 
Oil Conservation Division 
Energy, Minerals, & Natural Resources 
1000 Rio Brazos, Aztec, NM 87410 
(505)334-6178 ext 119 
Cell: (505) 419-0463 
vanessa.fields@state.nm.us 
  
  
  

From: Andrea Felix <AFelix@enduringresources.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 6:56 PM 
To: Fields, Vanessa, EMNRD <Vanessa.Fields@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Smith, Cory, EMNRD <Cory.Smith@state.nm.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Re: Enduring Recycling containment SEU 2206-20M Approval 3RF-30 
  
Hi Vanessa,  
  
Just checking in on this one, it’s not yet scanned in. 
  
Thanks, 
Andrea  

Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Oct 25, 2018, at 3:46 PM, Fields, Vanessa, EMNRD <Vanessa.Fields@state.nm.us> wrote: 

Good Afternoon Andrea,  
  
OCD has received the C-147 for the Recycling containment for the SEU 2206-20M.  After further 
review, the application has been approved with the following conditions of approval. 

 Enduring will notify the OCD District III at least 48 hours but no more than 1 week prior 
to the start of construction of the pond.  

 Enduring will notify the OCD District III at least 48 hours but no more than 1 week at the 
completion of the leak detection prior to being covered by any sand/liner.  

  
Enduring may find the approved permit application (once scanned) by searching for 3RF-30 in 
OCD Online. Please remember Enduring will need the Admin # to report on Form C-148 
monthly for all Recycling facilities. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions and/or concerns 
  
Thank you,   
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Vanessa Fields  
Environmental Specialist 
Oil Conservation Division 
Energy, Minerals, & Natural Resources 
1000 Rio Brazos, Aztec, NM 87410 
(505)334-6178 ext 119 
Cell: (505) 419-0463 
vanessa.fields@state.nm.us 
  


